
 

Monday 18 August 2014 

 
Statement from SBS Managing Director Michael Ebeid on the 
passing of Caterina de Nave 
 
We are immensely saddened by the death of a much loved and well respected 
colleague, SBS Commissioning Editor Caterina de Nave. 

Caterina held the position of Commissioning Editor for Drama, Comedy & 
Entertainment since joining SBS in 2009.  She contributed greatly to the development 
of SBS’s content slate, drawing generously on her extensive industry background and 
strong relationships with the production sector. 
 
Caterina was known for her great passion and determination, and her input was 
valued enormously. 
 
Caterina will be sorely missed by the SBS family. 

 

For more information contact: 

Marina Saggers 
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